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April 2013

To whom it may concern:

Lakewood School is hosting its second annual 5K Run/Walk to benefit a technology upgrade.  We are hoping your business will support this race by providing coupons to every participant that attends the race.  Providing this coupon will benefit the economy of Twin Lakes and surrounding neighborhoods.  This will greatly enhance your business’ income because the participants will be more willing to come back for future visits.  We hope you consider giving us a coupon for 150 participants.  Thank you in advance and we look forward to fostering a relationship with you.

You may find that a donation or coupon to be handed out as a prize may be the exposure your company wants for this event.  Please feel free to be creative and promote your business through this event.  For example, a company last year donated a 50% off coupon to be used as a raffle prize.
Please contact us to pick up the coupons from you.  We ask that we have the coupons by May 24, 2013.

Emily Dutton

dutton@twinlakes.k12.wi.us
